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Commitment to Child Safety 

Kolbe Catholic College upholds the care, safety, and wellbeing of all students as a key priority. 

Our students are central to the mission of the College. Caring for the students is the collective 

responsibility of the whole school community and this commitment is drawn down from, and 

inherent in the teaching and mission of Jesus Christ, where love, justice, and the sanctity of each 

person, exists at the heart of the Gospel. 

Kolbe Catholic College is committed to providing a child safe and child friendly environment, where 

children and young people are safe and feel safe and can actively participate in decisions that affect 

their lives. 

The College’s Child Safety Officers are your first contact for reporting any concerns that you may have 

relating to Child Safety. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

College Contact Number 

03 8339 3060 
  

 

Mr. Cameron Whitford 

Deputy Principal – Students 

Child Safety Officer Lead 

Mr. Cameron Whitford 

Deputy Principal  - Students 

Child Safety Officer Lead 

Mr. Nick Scully 

Principal 

Child Safety Officer 

Mr. Nick Scully 

Principal 

Child Safety Officer 

Ms. Nikole Cymbalak 

Deputy Principal  - Operations 

Child Safety Officer 

Mr. Nick Scully 

Principal 

Child Safety Officer 


